
  

 
 

 

Moose meat wasted at 
Frenchman Lake 

 

 
 
On October 14, 2014, Environment Yukon Conservation Officers 
found a moose carcass at the boat launch in the Frenchman Lake 
Territorial Campground. 
 
Edible portions of the moose had been abandoned at the site. Officers 
believe the incident took place between Oct. 11 and Oct. 13. It is an 
offense under the Wildlife Act to waste meat. 
 
Conservation Officers are asking the public for any information 
concerning any hunters or other people who may have been in that 
area that day. 
 
Please call the TIPP line or Carmacks District Conservation Officer 
Services at 867-863-2411. 
 
 

Respect Wildlife. Take only what you need. Use all that you take. 
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